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Heller Continues to Stand Against ObamaCare

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement following the cloture vote on H.J. Res. 59, the Continuing Resolution: 
“I, like all of my Republican colleagues in the Senate, am and have been against ObamaCare. While some may disagree, I personally view this first vote as a vote whether or not to keep ObamaCare intact. I voted no,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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